
Westmoreland Community Power Advisory Committee 
March 14, 2024 
7 p.m. Westmoreland Town Hall 
 
DRAFT minutes 
 
Meeting called to order at 7 pm 
Present: Mark Terry (chairman), Scott Talbot, Terry Cox,  Kathy Cox 
 
February Committee Meeting Draft Minutes 
After reviewing the minutes from our last meeting, Terry moved to approve and Scott 
seconded. Motion was approved. 
 
Old Business 
Mark submitted recommendations for our committee for the 10-year Planning Committee 
survey regarding energy issues. 
Mark is stepping down as our town’s member representative to the CPCNH but will be the 
alternate member representative. Terry Cox has volunteered to replace Mark as CPCNH 
member rep. 
Marl, chairman of the WCPAC, attended a meeting of the Westmoreland Board of Selectmen 
and recommended that we disband, as we have achieved our purpose. 
 
New Business 
Mark asked if there was any interest in establishing a Westmoreland Energy Committee, that 
would meet quarterly, with one purpose being to learn about any state and federal funding for 
energy projects. Scott and Terry volunteered to be on that committee if it is established. 
Mark passed out copies of the Member Outreach and Engagement meeting notice and minutes 
and a draft of the CPCNH annual report. 
 
This is the last meeting of the WCPAC. Thanks to Mark Terry for successfully shepharding this 
important project. 
 
There being no other business, Kathy moved to adjourn the meeting and Scott seconded. 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:15. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Kathy Cox 
 
 
 
 
 


